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PTA Meeting #4
December 15, 2016
Following “How to Stand Out” workshop
AGENDA
I.       SLT Update

II.  
Workshop series on College & Career Preparation

a. Feedback on today’s workshop “How to Stand out” 

b. Next Workshop Jan. 12, 2017 -  “Important Preparation for College” 

i. Parent Feedback requested on topics to be covered for January workshop

III. 
Introduce WHSAD PTA eBlast

IV.       Parent Concerns

 
PTA Meeting #4
December 15, 2016

Thursday – After “How to Stand Out” workshop
MINUTES

 (Approximately 15 adults – about 3 students showed up)

PTA member’s introduction

Informed parents of:

We were all concerned about the schools “Hard Lock-down”.

The Principal, Mr. Cornell, was there to explain to all of us about the reason for the hard lock-down and the entire process.  He was willing to have the AP (Ms. Basilio) in charge of the lock-downs to come to one of our future PTA meetings to address us of the process of these different types of lock-downs.

We had our first workshop with the guidance counselors.  Our second workshop will be on Thursday, January 12, 2017.

School Issues:

Lock-downs – different types. 

New water fountain fundraisers for the two (2) water fountains being placed in the school for the students.  

Parents are more than welcome to participate in the donations for the water fountains, money orders should be made to WHSAD. (See Below for details and form)
There will be an overnight trip during the Spring of 2017.

Lunch forms need to be filled out regardless if you qualify or not for free lunch.

Blue cards need to be filled every year regardless of any changes.

Next PTA meeting on Thursday – January 12, 2016.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM
Methods to donate to WHSAD

Mr. Cruz, School Manager, presented the following at the Dec SLT meeting about how donations could be made to the school. I included it as part of our initiative to acquire new hallway water fountains for students (target to raise $5500 for water fountains by Jan 27th).
 
1)      If parent is interested in having their donation count as tax-exempt, parents can donate to Fund For Public Schools. Fund for Public Schools is a tax-exempt organization that serves as a fundraising arm for public schools. There are two ways parents can donate tax-free:
 
-          Through the mail using the attached form. Parent would have to mail the form and check to the Fund for Public Schools mailing address (listed on form). We prefer this method because it ensures the school will receive the donation.
 
-          Online through the Fund for Public Schools website: https://www.fundforpublicschools.org/. IMPORTANT: Parents must enter “14K558” in the box that says “Designation” on the online form. The school loses the donation if this code is not entered when making a donation. Parents can issue donations using their credit cards through this website.
 
2)      Parents can hand-deliver cash or money order to Parent Coordinator or Business Manager. We don’t recommend mailing donations to the school on account of unreliable post office service. Please note that this method of donation is not tax-exempt because the school itself is not a tax-exempt organization (it is technically a branch of municipal government).
Gill Cornell, Principal
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